

Westcroft

Stanhope

Bishop Auckland

Co Durham

DL13 2NU

Tel: 01388 528218

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Website: stanhopebarrington.org.uk

School Number 840 3087

Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross

Dear Parent/Carer 10th May 2021

Re: Christian Aid Week

This week (10th – 16th May 2021) is Christian Aid week. Due to Covid restrictions the charity has found it increasingly difficult to raise money and some people are reluctant to deliver envelopes door to door. As such, we have offered to help.

This week your child will be bringing home a donation envelope. If you are able to support Christian Aid this week, please put your donation into the envelope and return it to school in the collection box which is at the school gate every morning.

All envelopes have been in isolation for over a week and any returned envelopes will also be isolated before they are collected. We apologise if you also receive an additional envelope through your door but we would have no way of knowing if this was to happen. Please only donate using one envelope.

In school this week, all Learning Zones will be taking part in a Christian Aid assembly and will be learning about the work of Christian Aid both in the UK and around the world.

Many thanks for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Cross Head Teacher











